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Chair Pavliga, Vice Chair White, Ranking Member Brewer and members of the House Behavioral 
Health Committee:    

Thank you for this opportunity to submit written proponent testimony for House Bill 352. My Name 
is Holly Turner.  I am proud to support HB 352. 

As an Aunt to two amazing boys that have been in the foster system and experienced trauma and 
adverse childhood experiences, I feel it so very important to be able to offer the support they 

need.  Any child or person should. What a difference it can make in their lives with the correct 

support and understanding. The long term impact could benefit, not only the individual, but also 

the entire community. 

I strongly support House Bill 352 to create an Adverse Childhood Experiences Study 
Commission in Ohio.  Thank you for your attention to this important matter, for your consideration 
of these comments, and for your service on this committee. 
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